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˜ 2022-23 Financial Contributors ˜

The Marquette Symphony Orchestra gratefully acknowledges the support of the donors
who help make the 2022-2023 concert season possible.

Principal Patrons
($5,000+)

Barbara Avery - In memory of Roger
Magnuson

Community Foundation of
Marquette County

Eagle Mine
Michigan Arts & Culture Council
Minde Glenn Browning

Endowment

Conductor’s Circle
($2,500-$4,999)

The Donald & Audrey Anderson
Foundation

Chip Properties, LLC
Robert Eric Daniel Soderberg Fund
Drs. Daniel and Constance Arnold
Levata Sleep
National Endowment for the Arts
Boli and Milt Soderberg
UP Health System 

Benefactors
($1,000-$2,499)

Arts Midwest
Sue Acocks and Howard Cohodas
Mark Aho Financial Group
Linda L. Brown Family Fund – In

honor of Cole and Emily Williams
Kris and Tyanne Dosh
Marquette Area Sister Cities

Partnership
Medical Laboratories of Marquette
Leland and Elizabeth Miller
Fred and Kathy Maynard
Barbara Owdziej
Range Bank 
Adam M. Shimun
Robert Eric Daniel Soderberg Fund
Upper Peninsula Arts & Culture

Alliance

Patrons
($500-$999)

Susan Balmer
Mary Bastian
Ken and Gerry Beck
Theresa and Peter Camilli
John and Mary Craik

Rachel Crary 
JX Gives Back Family Foundation
Kenneth and Maura Davenport
Mark and Sandy Ehlert
Dr. Amy Fletemier
Ron and Iris Katers
Brian J. McVey M.D.
Mike Nidiffer
Timothy and Francella Quinnell
Karlyn Rapport
Diane Kent and Lee Sandberg
David and Suzanne Shahbazi
Daniel Webber
Nheena Weyer Ittner and Neil

Cumberlidge
Yin Giving Fund
Roberta Young

Stewards
($250-$499)

Lorna Addison
Anonymous
Pri Burnham – In honor of Eric

Marta
Pri Burnham and Lou Chappell – In

honor of P. David Allen
Joan E. Ducan
Frances and Steve Finley
Steve and Betsy Grugin
Warren and Lucy Harrington
Laurel Ramsey Kniskern
Dick & Nancy Lutey
Joanna Mitchell
John and Kayce Reinertsen
Tim Rutkoske
Gary Simpson
Susan Ritter and Greg Sutherland
Bill and Judy Van Kosky
Charles and Judy Warner
Jesse and Azucena Wright

Friends
($100-$249)

William and Helen Adams
Kristina Behrens and Antonio Adan
Mary Ganfield and Cindy Ampe
Kane Beauchamp
Susan Cardoni and Cary Bjork
Corinne Bodeman
Tom Bronken

Tom and Barb Buchkoe
Brian Cabell and Christine Pesola
Carol Cappuccio – In memory of

Tom Cappuccio
Melissa P. Carothers
Kenneth and Judy Courtright
Judy DeFant
Anne Donohue
Melissa and Carl Eiben
Jo Foley
Charlie and Roberta Gross
Norm and Sue Hefke
Al Hendra
Elizabeth Wilson and John Klim
John G. and Wanda H. Kloet
Diane Kordich
Andrew LaCombe
Suzanne Larsen
John and Eve Lindsey
Nathan Mann
Carol Margrif
Lori and Larry Marta
Gil and Judy Martin
Beverly Matherne – In memory of

Roger Magnuson
Mike and Kathleen Mayhew
Ronald Neaves
Jim and Laurie Peck
Pat Pellett
Kathy Peters
Pike Distributors, Inc.
Judith Quirk
Cheryl Radloff
Michael Rutledge
Rita and Bill Short
John and Andra Sullivan
Sue and Terry Szczepanski
Jeanne Trost
The Hamilton Uchytil Family
Mary C. Vaisanen
K. Charles and G. Katherine Wright
Zero Degrees Gallery
The Ziegler Family

Contributors
($50-$99)

Sue K. Altmann
Esther LaVoy Barrington
Maggi Brown
Pamela and Daniel Clark

Erin Colwitz
Todd and Paula M. Diedrich
Mr. and Mrs. William DeGenaro
Eileen and Steve Feldpausch
Amanda Holtz
John G. and Wanda H. Kloet
Henry and Mary Knoch
Jamie LaFreniere
Lori and Larry Marta
Robert and Nancy Railey
Douglas and Kathryn Russell
Jacob and Emily Schmeltzer
Floyd and Patricia Slotterback
Dennis Smith
Don and Mary Snitgen
Carolyn St. Cyr
Tanja Stanaway
Justin Tanner
Michael Joy and Rebecca Ulland
Upper Peninsula Children's

Museum

Supporters
($10-$49)

Polly Brebner Bell
Patrick Callahan
Jason and Molly Campbell
Emmanuela J. DeCorte
Susan Deloria – In memory of Mark

Deloria
Richard A. Derby Jr.
Adam David Hall
Peter LaCombe
Empowering Lightworks, LLC
Victoria Leonhardt
Matthew Margulies
Mindy McComb
Dominic Occhietti
Kirk and Marsha Page
Erin Piefer
Leah Reinardy
Karen Rudisill
David and Alma Thomas
Sam Reissner
Jax Reissner
Janet Wanden
Jake Spear
Joy Strasser
George Sedlacek
Laura Ward

Support for our 2022-23 season is provided in part
by the Michigan Arts and Cultural Council, the
National Endowment for the Arts, and the

Marquette Symphony Orchestra Endowment Fund.
Thanks to all for your generosity.

Thanks also to those who provide in-kind contributions to our 2022-23 season:
Abacus Bookkeeping

Canale’s on Third
Flower Arrangements by Forsberg of Mqt

Kyler J. Hanson
Holiday Inn

The Honorable Distillery

The Landmark Inn
Nestledown Bed and Breakfast

NMU Department of Music
Pike Distributors

Pride Printing
Provisions MQT

Tadych's Marketplace Foods
Tristan Luoma

WLUC-TV6
WNMU

Zephyr Wine Bar


